
SCMA expresses condolences over
passing of Mr Ambrose SK Lee

     The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Erick Tsang
Kwok-Wai was shocked and saddened today (August 14) to learn of the passing
of former Secretary for Security, Mr Ambrose SK Lee. 
      
     Mr Tsang said, "I have worked with Mr Lee during the time when he was
the Director of Immigration and the Secretary for Security and have benefited
greatly from his leadership and teaching. Mr Lee has been dedicated to
serving our country and Hong Kong community over the years and made
outstanding contributions in different sectors. He has always had the well-
being of the motherland and Hong Kong at heart even after his retirement. Mr
Lee is indeed a good role model for all of us."

     Mr Tsang wished Mr Lee rest in peace. He also extended his deepest
condolences to Mr Lee's family.
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